
Whitehouse  &  Grange  bowling
prize-giving

Whitehouse & Grange Bowling Club on
Hope Terrace kicked off a series of
social  events  with  their  recent
annual prize-giving.
Pictured are some of the winners with their silverware.

The annual Winter Fayre will take place this Saturday, 30
November, from 10.30am – 1pm, followed a week later by a
clubhouse wine-tasting, from 6.30pm.

Whitehouse& Grange bowling club prize winners for 2024.
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Whitehouse & Grange trophies.


